MEMORANDUM

December 2, 2024

TO: File No. S7-2024-05

FROM: Charles Lee

Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda

RE: Meeting with American Bankers Association

On December 2, 2024, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda, his counsel, Charles Lee, had a meeting with American Bankers Association ("ABA"). Commissioner Uyeda and the attendees met in person. The ABA representatives in attendance consisted of:

- Naomi Camper, Chief Policy Officer, ABA
- Karin Flynn, CFO, ABA
- Jon Blum, Vice President, ABA
- Dalia Blass, Sullivan & Cromwell
- Mary Louise Huth, Sullivan & Cromwell
- Ben Harney, Rich Feuer Anderson
- Ben Brown, Blue Ridge Law & Policy

The participants discussed ABA's comment letters filed in connection with the proposed rule Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards.